
Texas’ outdated laws prevent advanced practice 
registered nurses (APRNs) from providing health 
care to the full extent of their licensure and 
training. The delegation agreement adds to health 
care bureaucracy and red tape, takes time away 

from patients, and comes with overhead costs 
for businesses and providers. Over half the 
country, the VA, and all branches of the military 
have repealed these laws to expand access to 
care to patients. We urge Texas to do the same.
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